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Request for extension of time to respond to the Second Supplementary Government  
Questionnaire by the GOC 

 
I am instructed by MOFCOM that responding to this SSGQ is quite a time-consuming exercise.  
 
Collating the responses involves communications between MOFCOM and its advisors in Beijing with 
three provincial units, three municipalities and three county cities, and also with the Ministry of 
Finance. MOFCOM has been doing its best but now realizes that the current response date cannot be 
achieved.  
 
The GOC sincerely requests an extension of time to respond to the SSGQ to Monday 29 April.  
 
Regards 
Danny 
 
Daniel Moulis 
Principal 
 
12 April 2013 
 
 

 

CUSTOMS AND BORDER PROTECTION’S RESPONSE 

The case management team has carefully considered your request on behalf of the GOC for the 
extension of time to respond to the second supplementary government questionnaire. While 
Customs and Border Protection acknowledge the detailed response that is required by the GOC 
(MOFCOM), Customs and Border Protection is not in a position to allow any extension on this 
occasion due to very tight legislative deadlines.  
 
As you are aware, the statement of essential facts (SEF ) for the subsidy investigations are due by the 
15 of May 2013,  this gives us very limited time to analyse the responses received from the GOC and 
prepare our reports.   
 
12 April 2013 


